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Legislative Update 
The 2008 legislative year is underway, and to date we have more than 160 
introductions and 5 enactments.  The District of Columbia has 3 out of the 5 
current enactments.  Oklahoma leads all jurisdictions with 11 introductions, 
while Michigan has 8 introductions.  The Uniform Prudent Management of 
Institutional Funds Act has been introduced in 18 states, with more 
introductions expected.  UPMIFA has been enacted in one new state this year, 
bringing its enactment total to 14.  The Uniform Anatomical Gift Act has been 
introduced in 17 states and enacted in one more, bringing its total number of 
enactments to 20. 

Upcoming Meetings 
• February 28 – March 2, 2008, Chicago, Illinois 

Drafting Committee to Amend Uniform Common Interest Ownership Act 
Drafting Committee on Misuse of Genetic Information Act 
Drafting Committee on Uniform Collateral Consequences of Conviction 

Act 
Drafting Committee on Uniform Statutory Trust Act 
Drafting Committee on Uniform Insurable Interests Act 

New Members 
There have been many recent appointments to the ULC.  In Alaska, Walter 
Carpeneti has been appointed commissioner, replacing Alexander Bryner.  Mr. 
Carpeneti is a Justice on the Alaska Supreme Court in Juneau. 

In Colorado, our newest commissioner is Claire Levy, a state representative 
from Boulder.  Rep. Levy replaces Mike Cerbo. 

In Florida, our newest associate member is Christiana Moore, with the Office 
of Legislative Services in Tallahassee; Ms. Moore replaces Linda Jessen. 

In Illinois, there are two new members.  Patrick D. Hughes, an attorney in 
Chicago, has been appointed commissioner, replacing Thomas Ryder.  William 
J. Quinlan, an attorney in Chicago, has been appointed commissioner, replacing 
Diane Ford 

In Nevada, our newest commissioner is Richard “Tick” Segerblom, an attorney 
in Las Vegas. 

In Ohio, Alexandra T. Schimmer has been appointed commissioner, replacing 
Nancy Rogers.  Ms. Schimmer is an attorney in Columbus. 

There are two new commissioners in Oklahoma.  Don Holladay is an attorney 
in Oklahoma City, and replaces Duchess Bartmess.  Ryan Leonard is an 
attorney in Oklahoma City. 

In South Dakota, Thomas Earl Geu has been appointed commissioner.  Mr. 
Geu is professor of law at the University of South Dakota School of Law in 
Vermillion.  Mr. Geu was also reporter for the Uniform Limited Cooperative 
Association Act. 

In Utah, Michael J. Wilkins, Associate Chief Justice with the Utah Supreme 
Court in Salt Lake City, has been appointed commissioner. 
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